
ASPCP committee meeting 18.1.18 The Studio Birmingham 

L Segar Chair 

 K Mitchell Vice Chair 

E Miller Treasurer 

F Dorrington Media & Communications (+faculty) 

S Bernstein Membership (Conference) 

A Dickman Conference 

Gwen Klepping Faculty  

Ray Bunn Pharma link 

L Nicholson Conference 

Conference matters- 

Jo NG provided feedback from 2017 conference 

Main issues for us- 

RPS let us down so had a Pharma sponsored talk 

Go for members/non members rate (+£10 if require invoicing. Aim to use website to book through). 

Early bird rate 

Members £75-85 

Non members £100-110 from 2nd august 

Honorarium flat rate £200 plus travel 

To send details to Specialist Nurses? 

To arrange sponsorship. Sponsors can sponsor a speaker on a topic of the committees choosing. 

Jobs- 

Lou contact Ethypharma & wound care rep 

Ray - Teva/Grunenthal/Prostrakan 

? someone to contact BD who have bought CME – for info to make larger locked boxes to fit a 50ml 

syringe 

Poster competition 

 

Closing date will be 31st October 

Use The Studio-Escape Room. Min of 60 to pay for £2680 incl microphone 

3 clinical sessions 2 workshops 

Topics for consideration- 



DOLS /Depression/Dementia/Mental health/Delirium 

Immunotherapies update 

MSO issues 

Ketamine 

Workshops - 

Tissue viability-? Approach Jodie Thompson 

Mindfulness/resilience 

 

 

New roles in a hospice-medical safety officer & medical devices officer –not compulsory as in 

hospitals from NPSA alert 

Aim to share learning at regional level 

Contact for Medical Safety Officer england.medication-safety@nhs.net 

 

Elections 

To be carried out for Annual Meeting on 15th November at conference 

Rolling program to stand for 3 years-can be re-elected (rather than every 2) 

Nominate to the committee not a particular role 

To consider for re-election this time- 

Liz/Kath/Gwen 

2019 

Lou/Ray/Fiona 

2020 

Andrew/Lisa/Sara 

Liz M has contact details for company who can run elections. KM to oversee 

Inspections (LS) 

CQC are putting together inspection standards for hospice & are moving to healthcare. Guidance is 

being put together for inspectors. They will be public documents 1 for adult services & 1 for 

childrens services. 

Next meeting 

21st June 1-5. The Studio Birmingham 

mailto:england.medication-safety@nhs.net

